
 

Important Announcement!!! 
Issued by: 

The New Jersey Association of 
Sleep Technologists 
 

 

This is a notice to ALL Sleep Technologists and Technicians 

currently working in the State of New Jersey: 

The Polysomnography Practice Act of New Jersey requires that all sleep 
personnel working in the state of New Jersey apply for Licensure by no 
later than February 10, 2011.  

Facts you should know: 

• This is a “one time only” grandfathering opportunity for all 
those who are currently working in NJ as a technician or 
technologist.  

• Once the deadline is passed, the process for obtaining a license 

will require that you meet the same standards and regulations 

that new all new graduates/trainees entering the sleep industry 
must meet regardless of holding your RPSGT or years of 

experience.  

• Failure to meet this deadline can seriously impact your ability to 

continue working in New Jersey and obtaining future jobs. 

• For more information regarding licensure or how to obtain an 

application for licensure, please visit the websites below. 

 

http://www.state.nj.us/lps/ca/poly/ 

http://www.njsleep.com 

Or email questions to: francine.widrich@lps.state.nj.us 
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